

Regular Meeting SYFL February 19th, 2020 7:00 p.m.

Draft Minutes:

President	Greg Howard	Present
Vice President	Brandon Dugas	Present
Secretary	Tina Freitas	Present
Treasurer	Jen Dugas	Present
Tackle Coordinator	Jon Zaharie	Present
Flag Coordinator		
Cheer Coordinator	Jessica Piccolo	Present

Members-at-Large in attendance: Shana Howard, Nick Freitas, Teneik Martin, Ed Plew, Jason Kenny, Jake Ryan, Brandon Davis, Chad Crane, Kevin Woodcock

Approval of Minutes from Previous Meeting

Motion made and accepted to approve the minutes from the previous meeting 7:03 pm

Correspondence

None

<u>Presidents Report:</u> President Greg Howard

SNEYFC- problem fielding Senior teams throughout the league. Had an adhoc meeting and had a potential solution. 14, 11, 9, 7. And change the cutoff birthday date. Make peewees a learning program. Will know in March whether passes or fails. Age on June 1st.

New London out of our League.

Defensive end rule change. Overweight kids can play anywhere on the line, but cannot go out for a pass. Offense and Defense. This is a safety rule.

Bank accounts -have been corrected to current members of the Board, past members cards have been deactivated

Optimistic for fielding 4 teams, unless date change then def 3. We can do pee wee 7 on 7.

Golf tournament- Elmridge May 16th, \$125 per golfer, dinner for \$20. Built a new website better than last year. We can run registration for free, upgrades would be at a cost.

9 coaches going to the training in Newport

BUDGET:

Line items missing are the dummy pads, Greg is still researching life cycle of these before he can add them. Shed maintenance.

2 accounts at Washington Trust. 1 for fundraising and one for regular business.

<u>Vice President's Report:</u> VP Brandon Dugas

Coaching Certs possible discount although not currently seeing this

<u>Treasurer's Report:</u> Treasurer Jen Dugas

Accounts in good Standing. Possible separate account for cheer. Online banking and mobile app up and running.

Spent approx. \$1603 on Team Snap, Wix and the Conference for Coaches.

Tackle Report: Tackle Coordinator Jon Zaharie:

Nothing to report

Cheer Report: Cheer Coordinator Jessica Piccolo

Implications possible for the age changes with Cheer lineup.

Flag Report: Unfilled

Old Business:

2 by law changes: minimum play rule will be removed, coaches' responsibility to do the right thing.

Flag: missing a coordinator, not enough parent involvement, not a feeder program for our tackle program. Somewhat in limbo hinging on the age decisions for tackle program. Will come to a vote during the by-laws.

New Business:

We will be voting on By-Laws in March

St. Patrick's day parade- we will not be participating.

Add Pop-up tents to the budget

Add a Closed door food warmer for the concession stand

For the Good of the League:

Meeting adjourned at 7:51pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Tina Freitas